

P.O. Box 1062 • La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 • Telephone (608) 782-4678

September 14, 1971

Carl W. Dabelstein 1924 South 55th Street Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will acknowledge receipt of your report of the reception of WIZM Radio on September 2, 1971 from 10:05 to 10:15 p.m., CDT.

The information contained in your letter has been checked and is identical with our operating log for that date. Therefore, we are pleased to verify your reception of WIZM Radio.

We appreciate your interest in contacting us.

Sincerely,

Dick Record Vice president and Manager